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Stay tuned for upcoming events with our District website calendar available here.
Monday, Jan. 22: U-46 Planetarium Public Sky Show. Details here.
Monday, Jan. 22: Board of Education meeting. Details here.
Friday, Jan. 26: Institute Day. No classes, offices open. Details here.

https://www.u-46.org/Page/17692
https://www.facebook.com/SchoolDistrictU46
https://www.linkedin.com/company/28629/admin/
https://www.youtube.com/user/SchoolDistrictU46
https://www.instagram.com/sdu46_official/
https://www.u-46.org/Page/2
https://www.u-46.org/Page/9102
https://www.u-46.org/Page/2#calendar1/20240109/event/197665
https://www.u-46.org/Page/2#calendar1/20240116/event/197605
https://youtu.be/xhXYcJ9wwbc


The month of January has certainly reminded all who live in
northern Illinois about the challenges posed by snow, ice, and frigid
temperatures, and there’s a long time ahead before winter weather
ends.

So we wanted to explain to U-46 families our weather policies for
outdoor recess and physical education, which seek to balance the
importance of time outdoors with safety precautions.

School leaders have the discretion in deciding whether students will be outdoors or indoors for
recess and/or physical education. Schools are provided with guidelines, including ensuring that
students are not outside when the temperature or wind chill falls below 10 degrees.

U-46 families are encouraged to ensure their children are dressed appropriately for the winter
weather before leaving the house each morning. This includes a winter jacket, hat, gloves, scarf,
and snow boots when there’s snow on the ground.

This month’s extreme winter weather caused U-46 to use two of its allotted five emergency days.
Classes were canceled for students on Friday, Jan. 12, and Tuesday, Jan. 16.

As a result, the 2023-24 school year will be extended by two days. If no other emergency days are
used, the last day of classes for U-46 students will be Thursday, May 30.

The next meeting of the group designed to support parents of children in U-46’s Dual Language is
meeting on Thursday, Jan. 18, at 6:30 p.m. These sessions are held virtually, and those who

https://youtu.be/xhXYcJ9wwbc
https://www.u-46.org/Page/19489


register at info.u-46.org/DualParent23-24 will receive the necessary
link to join.

Parents of students in the Dual Language program will connect with
other Dual Language families, as well as members of the
Multilingual and Multicultural Department, and can ask questions
and get tips for supporting their child’s education. Support groups
will be offered in English and in Spanish. Register at info.u-
46.org/DualParent23-24.

Come be part of our team at U-46! Discover our employment opportunities on Friday, Jan. 19, from
3 p.m. to 6 p.m. and Saturday, Jan. 20, from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. at the U-46 Welcome Center, 1019 E.
Chicago St., Elgin.

Find a position that is just right for you and make an impact. We have vacancies for teachers, bus
drivers, groundskeepers, food service technicians, dean’s assistants, secretaries, and more. We
offer full-time and part-time positions and great benefits. U-46 also offers competitive wages,
professional development, and growth opportunities for all in a diverse and welcoming
environment. Here at U-46, we have a place for all.

Join us to learn more about how you can be part of U-46 at u-46.org/careers. For any questions
please contact humanresources@u-46.org.

https://info.u-46.org/DualParent23-24
https://info.u-46.org/DualParent23-24
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIsfu6hqjkiGNTjhCjv30R3GUp0yZEPsXOT#/registration
http://u-46.org/careers
mailto:humanresources@u-46.org
https://www.u-46.org/domain/11620


The next meeting of the U-46 African American Advisory Council is
Thursday, Jan. 25, at 6 p.m. It will be held virtually via Zoom.

Members of the Multicultural & Multilingual Education Department
will deliver a presentation about U-46’s award-winning Dual
Language program. Also joining the meeting as a special guest will
be Dr. Bettina L. Love, author of "Punished for Dreaming: How
School Reform Harms Black Children and How We Heal.” For more
details on Dr. Love’s presentation, click here.

All are welcome at the African American Advisory Council meetings and are asked to register in
advance here. After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about
joining the meeting. For questions, please use Let’s Talk.

The Bilingual Parent Advisory Committee (BPAC) will meet on Wednesday, Jan. 24, 6:30 p.m. via
Zoom. It can be joined at info.u-46.org/BPAC-23.

All U-46 parents and guardians are invited to attend BPAC meetings and events. The meetings are
held in Spanish, with interpretation into English available. Questions about the meeting can be sent
to Family Welcome Center Coordinator Brenda Escobedo.

Weekly Message from Dr. Johnson

Each week, Superintendent Dr. Suzanne Johnson shares a message
with U-46 employees and community members. You can read the
latest message here.

Board of Education
The Board of Education
meetings are streamed on the
District’s YouTube channel and Care Coordination Community

https://www.u-46.org/Page/6796
https://www.u-46.org/Page/19567#january25
http://info.u-46.org/AAAC23-24.
https://www.k12insight.com/Lets-Talk/DialogueCustom.aspx?k=WK2F2NLT@DYXB3FXLT
https://www.u-46.org/Page/19567
https://www.u-46.org/Page/7955
https://info.u-46.org/BPAC-23
mailto:BrendaEscobedo@u-46.org
https://www.u-46.org/Page/19904
https://www.u-46.org/Page/19904
https://www.youtube.com/user/SchoolDistrictU46
https://www.u-46.org/domain/11620
https://caresolace.com/site/u46
https://www.u-46.org/Page/9125


via Zoom. Written highlights
from the meetings, as well as
presentations delivered to the
Board, can be found here.

Care Solace is a
complimentary and
confidential service provided
by School District U-46 to help
locate a provider for mental
health care or substance use
treatment. It’s available to U-46
students, staff, and their family
members.

Visit our U-46 Online Backpack
to find information on
community events, activities,
and resources for our U-46
families and students.

School District U-46
All means all.
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